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FBC, Newman has a more than a few ways for you to give; 

online through tithe.ly on our website, by mail, by dropping your 

envelope off at the church office, or at a Sunday morning 

service. We thank you for faithfully giving. Clearly mark your 

offering envelopes with your name, amount of your tithe or 

offering, your address, and any changes we need to make. 

 

FBC, Newman’s Guest Wi-Fi Password is: guest1234 

 

 

NOMINATING COMMITTEE REQUEST:  

If you're interested in serving God and your church family? 

Contact Mike at 543-4917 or msajdalton@sbcglobal.net to find 

out where you can serve. We are a small church right now and 

it’s going to take us all pitching in and helping where needed. 
 

 

Church Staff 
 

Senior Pastor Tim Rempel          (209) 602-2492 

Associate Pastor Tim Weimer          (209) 324-4958 

Administrative Assistant Ruth Carey        (209) 631-6585 

Worship Leader Marsha Silva         (209) 585-5246 
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First Baptist 
Church of Newman 

910 R Street / P.O. Box 759 

Newman, CA 95360 (209) 862-2393 

http://www.fbcnewman.org 

   
 

 

 

 

 
  9:45am Sunday school for Adults 

11:00am Sunday Morning Worship in the Sanctuary  

  Click to LIVE Stream on FBCN’s YouTube Channel 

  Posted also to fbcnewman.org & Facebook 

6:00pm Adult Powerhouse Bible Study “King Jesus Rules” 

  ‘Prophets without Honor’ Matthew 13:54 – 14:13 

 

We want to start informing you now that we will NOT be having any 

services on Sunday, July 4th, 2021. We will instead have an Evening 

Worship Service on Saturday, July 3rd, 2021 at 6pm. We are doing this 

in order to participate in the 4th of July Parade that takes place in 

Gustine. After our Evening Worship on the 3rd, you are welcome to 

come help decorate the float in Gustine (the float is Bob Carey’s 

truck). For more information on helping during the parade, please 

contact Associate Pastor Tim Weimer at (209) 324-4958. 

 

Pastor Tim Rempel received a donation of various Bibles & books 

from a family. He has stacked the Bibles according to the version: King 

James, NAS, NIV, and NASB. You are welcome to take any Bible or 

book that is on the table in the Fellowship Hall. We want you to have 

the books, so please take what you like and take them home. 

: 
 

Tues 06/08  Worship Practice in Sanctuary at 6:30pm 

Wed 06/09  Women’s Bible Study here at 10:30am 

   Prayer & Adult VBS Bible Study here at 7pm 

Thur 06/10 Men’s Group meets here at 7pm 

 

NAMB PRAYER CALENDAR 
Brian & Amy Jones, Church Planter 

The Hills Community Church 

820 Via La Venta, San Marcos, CA 92069 

brianjones@thehillscommunity.church 

@Thehillscommunitychurch 

Pray for North San Diego County that people will 

find and follow Jesus. Pray for our team as we carry 

the mission of Jesus to every neighborhood, starting 

in San Marcos. Pray: 06/06/2021 to 06/12/2021 

CHAPLAINCY 

Pray for the more than 3,500 SBC-endorsed military, healthcare and public 

safety chaplains as they do the difficult work of pastoring in uniform and 

supporting and counseling people in times of crisis. 

 

Vacation Bible School – July 11th – 16th, 2021 
Associate Pastor Tim Weimer is 

still looking for people to volunteer 

to help with this year’s Vacation 

Bible School in July. The sign-up 

sheet is on the bulletin board, so 

pray about where God would have you serve, even if you just 

want to be a helper. We’re excited to be able to have VBS this 

year, so let’s make it a great one! The time will be 6pm – 8pm. 

 

For the month of June only, our CMC Meeting will be held on 

Monday, June 14th at 7pm here at the church because Pastor Tim 

is leaving for vacation the next day. All are welcome, but we ask 

that our ministry sphere leaders try to attend this meeting so we 

can discuss the work of the church. If you need to attend via 

Zoom.us, please email Ruth at ruth@fbcnewman.org. 

Today’s Message: 
 

‘Inspired Words’ 

Proverbs 30:1 – 14 

Pastor Tim Rempel 

http://www.fbcnewman.org/
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